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          Universal Children’s Day 

         20th November 2020 

 

            Investing in our future    

means investing in our children — 

which is why the United Nations 

has designated every November 

20th as Universal Children’s Day. 

It’s a time to promote 

togetherness around the world, 

awareness of the problems children 

face in every corner of the globe, 

and improve  

the welfare for 

all children.  
 

Don’t forget we  
are also wearing  
odd socks to show  
our individuality! 

Our Steering group, for our Rights Respecting School, has been chosen for this 

new academic year – we have had many children wanting to make a difference in 

our school and further afield. 
 

Y5 – Lexie, Maureen, Fergus, Tai, Noah, Harley 
 

Y6 – Layla, Daisy, Ava, Oscar 
 

Well done to you all! We are looking forward to  

learning more about our ‘rights’ and spreading our 

‘rights knowledge’ to the local community. 

 

Remembrance Day 
 

Some of the Year 6s learnt about Walter 

Tull, as he was the first black officer in 

the army. The Year 5s looked at the poem 

by John McCrae called ‘In Flanders 

Fields’. 
 

As a whole school, we painted rocks to 

make a cross display outside the main 

office. A lot of us prayed for former 

army members in our families, we wore 

and made  

poppies and  

we thought  

about wars  

in this present  

day in other  

countries. 

 

“We will remember them” 


